
Join us for our annual workshop on the Salton Sea 
Management Program, which aims to improve air quality 
and provide habitat for species that depend on the Salton 
Sea, among other goals. California Natural Resources 
Agency will update the State Water Board and other 
interested parties on Phase 1 (2018–2028) of the Salton 
Sea Management Program and present the Long-Range 
Plan for beyond 2028. Attendees will be able to provide 
public comments and learn how various groups are 
working to address and mitigate environmental impacts 
from the shrinking, increasingly salty lake.

Three options for participation: 
 In-person: Imperial Valley College
 Remote viewing: North Shore Beach & Yacht Club 
 Virtual: Zoom and webcast

ANNUAL WORKSHOP
MANAGEMENT PROGRAM
SALTON SEA

MAY 16, 2023 12:00– 4:00 PM  |  MAY 17, 2023 5:00– 9:00 PM

Spanish interpretation will be provided. Learn more about the Salton Sea 
and how to join the two-day workshop at: waterboards.ca.gov/saltonsea

http://waterboards.ca.gov/saltonsea

